

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC.

1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605



NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER

We would like to welcome new members, Joe and Reta Wright, whom were voted into the club at the last meeting. Joe is the Sales Manager & Schiets M/C Shop, and they are the owners of a 1976 BMW R 90/6.

It was voted on, and passed at the last meeting, that we have another Halloween Party this year. However we need a place, and date, so ifyou have some idea check on it, and bring your information to the meeting. A decision will be made at this meeting on where, and when.

Also we are looking for a place to hold our annual banquet. Again, we will have to make a decison on where, and when at this meeting. However we are considering Saturday, December 4th, so if you have some place in mind check for open dates, and get prices.

Below are some additions and corrections for you to make on your new membership list:

New address; Bob Klear

1029 E. Elmtree Rd.

Rossford, Ohio 43460 Phone: 666 5489

Andy & Jackie Elder: Phone 732 3705 Joe Wright: Business Phone 334 2567

FOR SALE:

Ladies Brown (Wheel of Man) leather jacket. Size: Large \$35.00 Contact, Rita Morgan 483 2535

Anyone wanting a club jacket (white nylon) I'll be sending in an order after this coming meeting. Price is \$8.50, including name tag and tax. Also if you would like a club patch there are plenty. They are \$5.00 each.

EVENTS:

SEPT. 17-19 Great Lakes Rally, Wisconsin Dells area. Chicago Region BMW Club.

Sept. 25-26 Ride conducted by R.C. Tom Fuchs to wright Patterson Air Force Museum. Departute at 8 AM, Fri., Sept. 25, 1976, from the L & K Restaurant, on Buck Rd. at I 75. Camping at the Tall Timbers KOA. Fee \$4.50 per tent. Tom would like some idea of how many plan to attend at the up coming meeting. But deadline to notify him is Wednesday, Sept. 22. He must know by then as he has to reserve the camping space.

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, September 14, 1976 at 8 PM, at the home of the Boyds, 4015 McGregor Lane.

By the way there was a total of 21 of our club members at the National BMWMOA Rally.

Remember without your suport we're nothing,

Liz Smith Secretary